
Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Mariah  Carey,  Prince  Harry
and Donald Trump

By Shoshi

In the latest celebrity news, three famous couples have caught
the public’s attention. In a sudden twist, wedding bells are
not longer ringing for Mariah Carey and billionaire James
Packer; while two other high profiled relationships seem to be
going well between Prince Harry and Meghan Markle, and newly
elected Donald Trump and his wife Melania. But who’s stepping
out this time around hand in hand? Join me as I look into the
crystal ball of relationships and love. Below, I share my
predictions for these celebrity couples.
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Celebrity  Couple  Predictions:
Celebrity Relationships That May or
May Not Last

Mariah Carey and James Packer: As much as I was rooting for
Mariah Carey to find love, my crystal ball told me that James
Packer was not the one. That is not to say that Carey and
Parker didn’t have a good time together while it lasted. As
quickly  as  their  relationship  came  together,  it  quickly
crumbled. There are reports that Packer was jealous of a back
up dancer while it has also been said that Packer dumped
Carey, because she spends too much money. She is worth over
$500 million dollars, of course she spends a lot of money.
This relationship has had a big  “not gonna happen” written
all over it from the start. Planning a wedding before getting
divorced from other people tends to put a negative vibe on a
relationship. The ink isn’t even dry from Nick and Mariah’s
divorce while Packer is still married. Not to mention that
Packer looks about as interesting as a blank wall. Carey is
too much woman for him. Don’t cry for Mariah, she will love
again. I see her with someone a little bit younger. As for
Packer, do we even care what happens to him now?

Related Link: Celebrity News: Mariah Carey Turns to Her Dancer
After Problems with Fiancé James Packer

Prince  Harry  and  Meghan  Markle:  The  word  on  the  British
streets is that Prince Harry has a new love in his life and
her name is Meghan Markle. Unless you are a fan of the show,
Suits, there is a chance that you have no idea who she is.
Everyone should just calm down a bit. Step away from all of
the wedding talk. This celebrity couple is getting to know one
another, taking it nice and slow. He’s hot and she’s gorgeous.
It makes for a very good time, especially since they have
similar  interest.  It  was  a  smooth  move  by  the  Buckingham
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Palace to let the media know that it’s not cool to keep
pointing  out  that  Markle  is  biracial  due  to  her  African
American mother. Black women around the globe are rooting for
Markle to add a touch a color to the royal family tree. Time
will tell where this relationship ends up. Let’s try to see if
we can actually get a photo of them together before we say
that they are picking out china patterns.

Related Link: Celebrity Couple Prince Harry & Meghan Markle:
Secret Toronto Visit

Donald Trump and Melania Trump: I have stated several times
that if Donald Trump didn’t become POTUS, Melania would get
divorce papers rolling sooner than later. I see that this
whole election process has taught her a lot about her husband.
It’s one thing to know him as a shrewd business man, but ever
notice how he would almost trample Melania to get out on stage
for a round of applause. That’s not much of a turn on.  Also
during most of the campaign, she looked like a deer caught in
the headlights. Melania signed up for the money, but the White
House is a whole other level. Everything that she does will be
under a microscope.  Within the next four years, she will feel
very alone.  She’s not as clueless as the media makes her out
to be. Maybe she will shine in her own way. Donald and Melania
will be no where near was hot to watch as Barack and Michelle.
The Trumpster will be too busy talking about himself, he will
throw  her  a  few  compliments  from  time  to  time.   Their
celebrity relationship will continue to look like Beauty and
the Beast.

Related  Link:  Celebrity  News:  Melania  Trump  Calls  Donald
Trump’s 2005 Comments ‘Unacceptable and Offensive’

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!
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Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Angelina  Jolie,  Sharon
Osbourne and Tori Spelling

By
Shoshi

In the latest celebrity news, three famous couples have caught
the public’s attention, one of which is a high profiled split
that no one saw coming between Angelina Jolie and Brad Pitt;
while two other long term marriages are fighting to survive
after celebrity cheating scandals (Sharon and Ozzy Osbourne,
and Tori Spelling and Dean McDermott). But who’s stepping out
this time around hand in hand? Join me as I look into the
crystal ball of relationships and love. Below, I share my
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predictions for these celebrity couples.

Celebrity  Couple  Predictions:
Celebrity Relationships That May or
May Not Last
Angelina  Jolie  and  Brad  Pitt:  When  it  was  announced  that
Angelina Jolie had filed to divorce Brad Pitt, gasps were
heard around the world. The fairytale was officially over. But
was their relationship really as wonderful as everyone thought
it was? While most people were surprised that their marriage
is ending, I was surprised that it’s lasted as long as it did.
There  were  clues  that  their  marriage  wasn’t  filled  with
unicorns and rainbows. Anytime a couple gets married due to
pressure  from  their  children,  it  isn’t  a  good  sign.  This
relationship should have ended a long time ago. Jolie is so
ready to move on. Their pack of kids can beg and plead for her
to go back to Pitt, but it’s a wrap. Rumor has it that she has
already moved into a private residence in Los Angeles that
cost $30,000 per month! It’s time for both of them to move on.
While Pitt is a bit devastated now, he will see that this is
for the best Don’t be surprised if Angelina’s next lover is a
woman.  Brad  will  be  fine,  women  are  already  getting  in
formation to swoop down and grab him. My relationship advice
to him is to stop picking high maintenance women.

Related Link: Find Out How Angelina Jolie Told Brad Pitt She
Wanted a Celebrity Divorce

Sharon and Ozzy Osbourne: Look’s like Sharon and Ozzy Osbourne
are having a real lovefest after Ozzy’s alleged affair with a
celebrity hairstylist earlier this year. He recently surprised
Sharon by showing up on The Talk and giving her a diamond ring
for her birthday. Ever notice how men like to make things
better with diamonds? There are those who feel like their
happiness is staged. Maybe it is, but then again what hasn’t
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their relationship been through at this point? I don’t see
anything that will actually cause this celebrity couple to
break  up  for  good.Their  marriage  has  been  a  bit  of  a
rollercoaster since day one. Sharon is a ride or die when it
comes to Ozzy. They will continue on with their sweet gestures
in the press. It is what it is. They are basically a famous
couple that at the end of the day is just like everybody else.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Find Out Why Sharon Osbourne
Took Ozzy Back

Tori Spelling and Dean McDermott: Remember all the drama that
Spelling went through with her husband McDermott. It looked
like their marriage was going to end, but Spelling took one
for the team and stuck with it. The couple recently announced
that their fifth child is on the way. There is still conflict
in their relationship that stems back to the Dean’s 2-day
affair when he was working in Canada. Let’s not forget that
Tori  actually  got  together  with  Dean  because  they  had  an
affair while filming a Lifetime movie. McDermott also recently
proposed  again  to  Spelling  right  before  their  tenth
anniversary with their kids in attendance. That’s all good,
but I say this marriage is still a hot mess. Spelling can do
so much better than him. When will she see the light? With
baby number five on the way, she may never leave. Being a
single mother with five kids doesn’t sound so sexy when it
comes to dating. McDermott is sneaky and it looks like he just
may bring more heartbreak to Spelling; that may be just the
thing that she needs to let him go and find love with another.
Let’s just say that he is the lucky one in the relationship.

Related Link: Celebrity Couple Tori Spelling & Dean McDermott
Celebrate His Bday at Spa Getaway

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!
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Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Kendall  Jenner,  Nicki  Minaj
and Minka Kelly

By Shoshi

In the latest celebrity news, three famous couples have caught
the  public’s  attention,  two  of  which  are  celebrity
relationships that are just getting started, such as with
Kendall Jenner and A$AP Rocky, and former exes Minka Kelly and
Wilmer Valderama. In terms of more serious relationships, one
of  Hollywood’s  most  anticipated  marriages  involve
rappers Nicki Minaj and Meek Mill. But who’s stepping out this
time around hand in hand? Join me as I look into the crystal
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ball of relationships and love. Below, I share my predictions
for these celebrity couples.

Celebrity  Couple  Predictions:
Celebrity Relationships That May or
May Not Last

Kendall Jenner and A$AP Rocky: I’m convinced that Kris Jenner
had a  secret meeting with the Kardashian/Jenner kids where
she told them they could only date black people associated
with  rap  music.  It  appears  that  Kendall  Jenner  is  now
following the family trend by allegedly dating rapper A$AP
Rocky. Jenner and Rocky been spotted having dinner together as
they creep out during the late night hours. While they’re
doing  the  “date  thing,”  don’t  call  them  boyfriend  and
girlfriend just yet. Jenner is taking it slow. She wants to
enjoy herself. Basically, she is testing him out to see if
he’s  worth  her  time.  If  Rocky  wants  Jenner  to  take  him
seriously, he is going to have to step it up. Kendall tends to
be  a  little  more  “low  key”  and  drama  free  with  her
relationships. She won’t flaunt her love affair like Kylie or
Kim. But only time will tell if they officially become a
couple. Don’t be surprised if Jenner is on mystery dates with
someone else.

Related Link: Kendall Jenner Says Parent’s Split ‘Sucked’

Nicki Minaj and Meek Mill: Everyone seems to be wondering when
Nicki Minaj and Meek Mill will walk down the aisle. That
wedding may be getting closer. The celebrity couple just moved
in together in fancy crib in Beverly Hills. In April, Minaj
said she was single on the Ellen Show, so this move is a big
step. Minaj looks all the way into the relationship, but there
is something about Mill that looks shady for lack of a better
word. I’m not saying that he’s cheating on Minaj, but he

http://cupidspulse.com/celebrity-relationships/long-term-relationships-flings/
http://cupidspulse.com/83334/kendall-jenner-parents-split/


leaves the door open for other women. He likes to get his
flirt on which could lead to trouble down the line. If they
don’t get married soon, it may never happen. There is a big
chance  that  they  will  simple  crash  and  burn  after  the
relationship  runs  it’s  course.

Related Link: Celebrity Couple: Nicki Minaj & Meek Mill Spark
Engagement Rumors Again

Minka Kelly and Wilmer Valderrama: Didn’t Wilmer Valderrama
and  Demi  Lovato  break  up  like  five  minutes  ago?  Well
Valderrama is not wasting time crying about it. He has already
hooked back up with his ex Minka Kelly. The two dated in 2012,
so this is their second time around. While they will have some
fun, the relationship is not for the long haul. Kelly will
want more than what Valderrama can give her, which is marriage
or at least a nice long term commitment. She will eventually
have to move on. Valderrama is always dating a hot actress or
singer. What is it about him that is hard to resist? He will
continue to woo the ladies and probably won’t be ready to
settle down until he hits his 40s.

Related Link: Celebrity Exes Wilmer Valderrama & Minka Kelly
Are Dating Again

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!
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Pauly  D,  Leonardo  Dicaprio
and Chloe Grace Moretz

By Shoshi

In the latest celebrity news, three famous couples have caught
the  public’s  attention,  two  of  which  are  celebrity
relationships that have been in the works for some time now,
such  as  with  Pauly  D  and  Aubrey  O’Day  and  Chloe  Grace
Moretz and Brooklyn Beckham. But one of the newest Hollywood
couples is Leonardo Dicaprio and Nina Agdal. Who’s stepping
out in Hollywood this time around hand in hand? Join me as I
look into the crystal ball of relationships and love. Below, I
share my predictions for these celebrity couples.
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Celebrity  Couple  Predictions:
Celebrity Relationships That May or
May Not Last

Pauly D and Aubrey O’Day: Pauly D and  Aubrey O’Day are
definitely an interesting pair. It’s a rollercoaster kind of
love. The latest celebrity news is that Pauly is abstaining
from sex with O’Day to slow things down. At this point, it
might be a very good move so they can figure out where their
relationship is going. This famous couple works because they
are both a hot mess when it comes to relationships. Either
they will continue to break up and get back together or they
will have a secret wedding then divorce quickly. Eventually,
O’Day will decide that she can do better because she can.
Pauly can’t give her the kind of love that she craves. Let’s
just say, it’s a learning experience for both of them. The
best partner option for O’Day is actually an older gentleman
who is stable with a nice bank account. I ain’t sayin’ she’s a
gold digger, but she likes to be pampered. What lady doesn’t?

Related  Link:  ‘Jersey  Shore’  Star  Pauly  D  Welcomes  Baby
Daughter with Ex

Leonardo  Dicaprio  and  Nina  Agdal:  It’s  no  surprise  that
Dicaprio has found another model to cozy up to. This time,
it’s Sports Illustrated model, Nina Agdal. They have recently
been spotted frolicking around Greece together. Right now it’s
looking  like  a  regular  Leo,  love  ‘em  and  leave  ‘em
relationship. In several photos, he already looks bored with
Agdal. She is beautiful and all, but don’t expect to see Agdal
at many events with Leo. Basically, the best thing about their
relationship for her is more attention for her career. She
should bask in the photo opportunities and trips while she
can. Unless she has some tricks up her sleeve, their celebrity
relationship will be a short one. Dicaprio likes his freedom
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which is why he continues to select the women that he does.
When he does find his match, he is going to pull a George
Clooney move by putting a ring on it quickly and walking down
the aisle.

Related Link: Celebrity Couple News: Leonardo DiCaprio & Nina
Agdal Get Cozy on Malibu Beach

Chloe Grace Moretz and Brooklyn Beckham: Slowly but surely
Moretz and Beckham are becoming the cutest Hollywood couple.
They have been dating since May of this year and Moretz’s mom
has  posted  on  social  media  that  she  approves  of  their
relationship. Moretz recently spoke at the Democratic National
Convention, while Beckham made the smooth boyfriend move of
showing  up  as  a  surprise.  Then  Beckham’s  mom,  Victoria
Beckham, praised the speech on Instagram! It looks like a
major love-fest is going on. Beckham is clearly smitten. He is
consistently declaring this love and support for Moretz on
social media. If they weren’t so young, I would say to be on
the lookout for wedding invitations. It’s nice to see young
love without the drama. They compliment each other in the best
possible way. I can see them walking down the aisle in the
future.

Related Link: Celebrity Couple Chloe Grace Moretz & Brooklyn
Beckham Make Red Carpet Debut

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!
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Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Taylor Swift, Chris Evans and
Ariel Winter

By Shoshi

In the latest celebrity news, three famous couples have caught
the  public’s  attention.  Two  of  which  are  celebrity
relationships that are just getting started, such as with Tom
Hiddleston and Taylor Swift, and Chris Evans and Jenny Slate,
while Ariel Winter, on the other hand, has decided to kiss her
boyfriend goodbye. Who’s stepping out in Hollywood this time
around hand in hand? Join me as I look into the crystal ball
of relationships and love. Below, I share my predictions for
these celebrity couples.
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Celebrity  Couple  Predictions:
Celebrity Relationships That May or
May Not Last

Tom Hiddleston and Taylor Swift: Looks like Taylor Swift has
bounced back quickly from her breakup with DJ Calvin Harris. 
The new man on her arm is Hollywood hottie, Tom Hiddleston.
This coupling took many of us off guard and they are going
hard into this relationship. Parents have been met on both
sides and there are tons of public displays of affection. I
would love to applaud this new celebrity couple, however I’m
suspicious of the quick romance. There have been grumblings
that it’s a publicity stunt. Would Swift go so far as to have
a fake romance? It’s a known fact that Hiddleston gets around
when it comes to the ladies. I wouldn’t go so far as to call
him a ladies man, but he trades in his lady friends very
often. Swift is known for having a new boyfriend often as
well, though that isn’t necessarily her fault. She tends to
get dumped by her boyfriends, so what’s a girl to do? She gets
back out there. While Hiddleston and Swift are all smiles, I’m
not convinced that this relationship is the real thing. Time
will tell if all of these photo ops equal a real celebrity
relationship. At least they look like they are having fun
which is what that matters the most.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Taylor Swift Caught Kissing Tom
Hiddleston Two Weeks After Split

Chris Evans and Jenny Slate: Chris Evans has been rumored to
be dating any woman in Hollywood that he says “hello” to, but
it’s safe to say that he has a new boo and her name is Jenny
Slate. Evans must be into funny women because Slate is a
comedic actress. The two of them just stepped out together on
the red carpet for The Secret Life of Pets. In Hollywood
terms, this means that the pair is officially dating. Slate is
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gushing over being with Evans. It’s nice to see Evans finally
in a stable celebrity relationship after speculation of who
he’s snuggling up with. He seems like a nice guy and would be
a keeper for the right woman. Evans and Slate will probably
last about 6-8 months, with Evans being the one to break-up.
Slate will want to nest and settle down with Evans. What girl
wouldn’t? However, he doesn’t look ready to settle down and do
the wife and kid thing just yet. Slate is getting him ready
for the next lady.

Related Link: Chris Evans Shares What He Wants In a Woman

Ariel Winter and Laurent Claude Gaudette: Ariel Winter, the
actress  from  Modern  Family  has  broken  up  with  boyfriend
Laurent Claude Gaudette, yet again. These two have been on
again and off for the past two years. Most recently, the pair
has unfollowed each other on Instagram. When millennials do
that, they mean business! On a serious note, Winter is finally
done with this celebrity relationship. This whole romance has
been exhausting. Gaudette will call Winter, but she won’t
answer. I see that she will be moving forward. Winter will be
single for a few more months then she will find a new love
with a man who is a little bit older than her. She needs
someone who is more her equal than Gaudette. Had anyone heard
of him before he was with Winter? She’ll bounce back just fine
from this break-up.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Did Ariel Winter Split with
Longtime Beau Laurent Claude Gaudette?

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!
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Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Drake, Eva Longoria and Lea
Michele

By
Shoshi

In the latest celebrity news, three famous couples have caught
the public’s attention, whether it be Drake and Rihanna’s
rumored celebrity relationship, Eva Longoria’s third celebrity
wedding, or Lea Michelle’s next shot at love. Who’s stepping
out in Hollywood this time around hand in hand? Join me as I
look into the crystal ball of relationships and love. Below, I
share my predictions for these celebrity couples.
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Celebrity  Couple  Predictions:
Celebrity Relationships That May or
May Not Last

Drake and Rihanna: It seems like nobody believes that Drake
and Rihanna are just friends. Who doesn’t twerk their booty on
a friend any chance they get?  It’s time to let this rumor go!
They aren’t a secret couple, contrary to the anonymous sources
that keep popping up in the press. Recently Drake was asked
point blank if he was dating RiRi and his answer was that they
are just friends. That is not to say that they do not practice
being friends with benefits from time to time. Why shouldn’t
they? They are both attractive adults, so why not help each
other maintain pleasure when necessary? It would be nice to
see these two in a relationship with each other, or with
whoever makes their heart skip a beat. It looks like Drake and
Rihanna aren’t making time for romance, though. They are both
working, traveling, and involved in their careers. However,
look for Rihanna to be in the relationship by the end of the
summer.

Related Link: New Celebrity Couple? Rihanna & Drake Spotted
Getting Cozy at Concert Afterparty

Eva Longoria and Jose Baston: Looks like the third time’s the
charm for Eva Longoria. She walked down the aisle with Jose
Baston, President of Televisa, Latin America’s largest media
company. This is Longoria’s third marriage and it looks like
her last. The celebrity couple was married in Mexico in front
of A-list guests. It would seem Longoria has hit the jackpot
with Baston. He sees her as his equal and loves that she is a
strong  and  passionate  woman.  After  two  failed  marriages,
Longoria knew exactly what she was looking for in a partner. 
She  has  definitely  found  the  right  one  this  time  around.
Before the wedding, they had already been calling each other
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husband and wife. I see a new dog in their future and a
discussion about children. Right now a baby is a possibility,
but if Longoria is not pregnant by next year, more than likely
the couple will not have children together.  Either way, they
will continue to be just as happy as ever.

Related Link: Eva Longoria Marries Jose Baston in Romantic
Celebrity Wedding in Mexico

Lea Michele and Robert Buckley: Lea Michele has not been so
lucky in love. That is not to say that she isn’t trying. She
dated that so-called model/actor and ex-gigolo Matthew Paetz,
who allegedly broke her heart. Then there was her boyfriend
and Glee co-star, Cory Monteith, who died of a drug overdose. 
Most women would have locked up their heart and thrown away
the  key.  Despite  these  negative  experiences,  Michele  is
currently dating actor Robert Buckley, and says that she is
very happy. That’s definitely good news. It’s nice to see her
find love again. Where is it all going? That remains to be
seen.  Michele  wants  to  be  married  with  kids  but  not
necessarily  right  now.   It  looks  like  it’s  on  her
mind. Buckley may not be the guy she walks down the aisle
with, but he is getting her ready for when the time is right.

Related Link: New Celebrity Couple: Lea Michele Is Dating ‘One
Tree Hill’ Star Robert Buckley

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!
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Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Megan  Fox,  Trai  Byers  and
Selena Gomez

By Sho
shi

In the latest celebrity news, these famous couples have made
headlines, whether it be Megan Fox’s rumored divorce, the
Empire stars secret wedding, and Selena Gomez’s not-so budding
relationship. Whose stepping out in Hollywood this time around
hand  in  hand?  Check  out  my  predictions  for  these
three celebrity couples and find out what’s next in their love
lives.
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Celebrity  Couples  Predictions:
Celebrity Relationships That May or
May Not Last

Megan  Fox  and  Brian  Austin  Green:  When  Megan  Fox  started
showing a baby bump, the press went crazy speculating over who
the “baby daddy” could be. Since Fox filed for divorce from
Brian Austin Green last August, technically, the baby could be
anybody’s. But I never doubted that the baby was Green’s. This
famous couple has been on a roller coaster ride since they got
together. Fox and Green used to break up and get back together
all the time before they got married. The new addition to
their  family  was  not  planned,  but  they  say  all  is  good,
they’re happy now and plan to see where it all goes. Neither
one of them were dating anyone else and they still lived in
the same house. My prediction is that Fox and Green will not
file for celebrity divorce. It may be bumpy between them every
now  and  then,  but  their  spiritual  connection  remains.  My
relationship advice to Fox is take a month or two vacation
from Green every so often. That seems to do the trick when it
comes to rekindling their love.

Related Link: Celebrity Baby News: Megan Fox Reveals Third
Pregnancy

Trai Byers and Grace Gealey: Two stars from Empire, Trai Byers
and Grace Gealey, got married in a quiet ceremony in the
Cayman Islands. You could say that it was a whirlwind romance
since they had a short and quick courtship. Will they last?
Right now it looks good. The Hollywood couple have the same
ideals when it comes to marriage and family. Around their
fifth year of marriage will be a time of make it or break it.
Oddly, none of their co-stars from Empire were invited to the
celebrity wedding, because they wanted to keep the wedding
small. That lets me know that the rumors are true. Byers is
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not  happy  to  be  on  the  show  and  there  have  been  rumors
circulating that he wants to quit. By the end of the year,
let’s say around November, there will be celebrity news that
the pair is expecting their first child. They will have two
kids together, a boy and a girl. After Empire, Gealey will
focus on being mother and wife while Byers brings home the
bacon.

Related Link: Celebrity Divorce: Terrence Howard Splits from
Wife No. 3

Selena Gomez and Charlie Puth: Anytime Selena Gomez talks to
anyone of the opposite sex, it causes a stir. This time around
she is being paired with Charlie Puth. Puth does not have
nearly enough swagger for Gomez. She likes bad boys and men
with an edge. Puth is as wonder bread as they get. He’s
talented but a bore. Gomez needs a guy that matches her fire
and passion. If anything is going on with Puth, it’s simply a
friends with benefits situation. This rumored relationship has
no steam. I actually see Gomez involved with an actor a little
bit older. This new celebrity couple should blossom during the
summer. Puth will keep having make out sessions with starlets.

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Katy Perry, Sarah Paulson and
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Gwyneth Paltrow

By Sho
shi

Whose stepping out in Hollywood this time around hand in hand?
Join me as I l predict the future of three new celebrity
couples.

Predictions  For  These  Celebrity
Couples

Katy Perry and Orlando Bloom: Looks like Katy Perry has landed
herself a Hollywood hottie. This time it’s actor Orlando Bloom
starring as her leading man. While it’s easy to see why they
would be attracted to one another, this coupling is an odd
match. Perry has a habit of moving quickly in relationships.
No one can ever say that she doesn’t throw all of herself in,
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except her ex-husband Russell Brand. Since that relationship,
she seems to be a “ride or die” kinda girl. In other words,
all  the  way  in.  Recently,  she  and  Bloom  were  spotted  on
vacation in Hawaii. It was officially their first outing to
confirm that they are the newest Hollywood couple. While Bloom
has introduced his son to Perry, this relationship does not
have staying power. He will kick her to the curb once he gets
bored of her. Expect him to move on from the singer to an
actress with whom he will get very serious. Perry wants a
stable, loving and long-term relationship. She may need an
older, established man for this to happen. Moving away from a
man like John Mayer and going toward Orlando Bloom is a step
in the right direction. She just needs to keep looking to find
the love that she wants.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Gwen Stefani Drops New Song
‘Misery’ –Is it About Gavin or Blake?

Sarah Paulson and Holland Taylor: When Paulson and Taylor
announced  that  they  were  the  latest  celebrity  couple,  it
caused quite the stir. There hadn’t even been celebrity gossip
that they were dating. The lovely ladies had known each other
for years before their romance blossomed. Exchanging messages
on Twitter is what initiated their first date. Paulson has
stated that she is absolutely in love with Taylor and their 31
year age difference isn’t an issue. This is not the first time
Paulson has dated an older woman. The deep love and respect in
their relationship will only continue to grow. I predict that
these lovely ladies will get married by the end of the year.
This will give Ellen and Portia a run for their money as the
hottest lesbian couple in Hollywood.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Ben Higgins Has Found Love on
‘The Bachelor’

Gwyneth Paltrow and Brad Falchuk: While Chris Martin dates
around, it looks like Gwyneth Paltrow has the desire to have
another celebrity wedding. Could it be to current boyfriend
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Brad Falchuk? Hold up on the wedding invitations. There is
something  about  this  relationship  that  reads  “not  quite
right.” They should end this before it becomes a big ‘ole
nasty mess. Falchuk is trying to make Paltrow happy by giving
into her high maintenance ways. He thinks that she can elevate
him while in reality the relationship is taking him further
away from who he is. Paltrow is used to getting things her
way. This is a dead end. They should move on. Falchuk should
call his soon to be ex-wife, maybe she will take him back.
Paltrow should date around for a change, have some fun. Maybe
she and Ben Affleck could go out together and revisit old
times.

Related Link: New Celebrity Couple: Lindsay Lohan is Dating
Russian Business Heir Egor Tarabasov

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Rob  Kardashian,  Miley  Cyrus
and Keisha Knight Pulliam
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By Sho
shi

Join me as I look into the crystal ball of relationships and
love.  Below,  I  predict  the  future  of  three  new  celebrity
couples.

Shoshi’s  Predictions  for  these
Celebrity Couples
Robert Kardashian and Blac Chyna: It’s always amazing when two
people who are a hot mess get together in the name of love.
Then again, can we really call Rob and Blac Chyna a celebrity
couple? If memory serves me correctly, a few months ago, Blac
Chyna was in love with the rapper Future. Her love was so
deep, she had his name tattooed on her hand. Now with the
celebrity  news  that  Blac  Chyna  and  Kardashian  might  be
together? There’s something about this relationship that makes
me give it a side eye. I just don’t see this as the real deal.
It appears to be all for show. Blac Chyna is desperate for
attention and this is the best way for her to get it. It’s a
shame that Kardashian has seemed to just let himself go. He
just doesn’t care about anything at all. Kardashian needs love
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and affection from somewhere since his family does not seem to
be giving him any at all. Looks like Blac Chyna is the only
one  filling  the  void.  This  relationship  will  be  just  as
dysfunctional as all of the Kardashian relationships. It will
run its course, because Blac Chyna’s heart has the attention
span of a high school student.

Related Link: Celebrity Couple News: Rob Kardashian Resurfaces
with Beard and Blac Chyna

Miley Ray Cyrus and Liam Hemsworth: It’s now safe to say that
Cyrus and Hemsworth have quietly gotten back together. Cyrus
has put her engagement ring back on. Wouldn’t you? Don’t look
for an invitation to this celebrity wedding just yet. They
have a habit of breaking up and getting back together. My
crystal ball says they are on a trial basis. Basically, giving
it another go round to see if they can make their relationship
work. Hemsworth probably did cheat on Cyrus the last time they
were together. When someone cheats it’s a sign that something
is wrong in a relationship. It looks like both parties are
acknowledging their part in the breakup. If they can repair
what was broken, there’s an opportunity for them to be one of
the hottest couples in Hollywood. We just may see a much tamer
Miley Ray. Time for her to keep that tongue in her mouth. One
of two things will happen, either they will get married or
they will end their relationship for good this time.

Related Link: Celebrity Couple Rumors: Is Miley Cyrus Engaged
to Liam Hemsworth?

Keisha Knight Pulliam and Ed Hartwell: Keisha Knight Pulliam
best known as Rudy on The Cosby Show announced that she was
engaged in December. Less than a month later, she announced on
her podcast “Kandidly Keisha” that she married Ed Hartwell, a
retired NFL player on New Year’s Eve. This came as a surprise
to a majority of her fans since no one knew that she had
broken up with Big Tigger, who she had dated for three years.
Right  now  this  couple  is  doing  just  fine.  Will  they  be
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together for the long haul? That’s questionable. Most people
don’t think this marriage will last. They will have a baby or
two  and  some  projects  together.  I  see  trouble  in  their
marriage around the third year. If they can get through that,
they should be fine.

Related Link: Relationship Advice: Love the Second Time Around

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Katie Holmes, Gigi Hadid and
Miranda Lambert
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By Sho
shi

If you’re looking for the latest celebrity news on Hollywood
romances, you’ve come to the right place! Below, I consider
the future of three new celebrity couples.

Shoshi’s  Predictions  For  These
Celebrity Couples
Katie Holmes and Jamie Foxx: If you believe the media, Foxx
and Holmes are secretly in love with each other. The thought
of that makes me giggle. I always think that Tom Cruise has
sent Foxx in to be his spy to find out what Suri is up to.
While they would be a weird couple, it could also work. Foxx
has always been tight lipped about who he’s dating and Holmes
never reveals if she’s dating anyone. Both of them seem to
spend more time with their children than anyone else. Could
they be the perfect pair? I don’t see Holmes and Foxx in a
steady relationship. However, I do see friends with benefits.
They’re both sexy and single. Why not participate in some
extracurricular activities from time to time? Don’t believe
the media hype, but just know that we’ll be the last to know
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if they are officially a couple. Neither of them are going to
talk.

Related  Link:  Celebrity  News:  Jamie  Foxx  Celebrates  48th
Birthday with Katie Holmes

Gigi Hadid and Zayn Malik: All media eyes are on model and
personality Gigi Hadid and former One Direction singer, Zayn
Malik. It even looks like they spent New Year’s Eve together.
At least, that’s what their photos would lead us to believe.
Isn’t that what “couples” do?  With all of the time they’ve
been spending together, we should file them in the couple
category. At least for now. Hadid has the attention span of a
gnat when it comes to her relationships and love. She is
fickle, but she’s perfectly entitled to be that way. She’s
young, hot, and figuring it all out. If I were her, I would do
the same thing. This relationship will run its course soon
enough. Hadid doesn’t have time for a serious relationship
since she tends to be busy modeling and hanging with the
Jenner’s.  Right  now  she’s  having  fun  causing  a  stir  on
Instagram with Malik. Guess they don’t have anything else
better to do.

Related Link: New Celebrity Couple Alert! Gigi Hadid & Zayn
Malik Are Dating

Miranda Lambert and Anderson East: We all know that Blake
Shelton is currently dating Gwen Stefani. But it looks like
his ex, Miranda Lambert, is now seeing Anderson East. A photo
on  Instagram  captured  the  two  of  them  cuddling  with  the
caption,  “The  snuggle  is  real.”  As  if  we  needed  the
clarification. Just who is this Anderson East? A rhythm and
blues singer from Alabama. I had never heard of him until
Lambert’s selfie. By the looks of it, this new relationship is
the most interesting thing about him. When I look at this new
celebrity couple, I don’t see much to the fling. I predict the
main reason that she’s seeing him is to keep up with Blake and
Gwen. The celebrity exes are playing a game of who can move on
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quicker. The media is falling in love with The Voice co-stars
as they go on adventures around the globe. The last thing
Lambert wants is to look pitiful and brokenhearted. Blake is
all over the place having fun, it’s time for her to start
posting her own “moving on” pictures. That’s not to say that
she isn’t generally into East, I’m just not fooled by her
calculated move. Lambert will move on when she finds someone
better. If the rumors about her are true, East shouldn’t get
to attached to her. As soon as someone better comes along
Lambert will move on.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Gwen Stefani, Serena Williams
and Nicole Scherzinger
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By Sho
shi

If you’re looking for the latest celebrity news and romance
rumors, you’ve come to the right place! Below, I consider the
future of three celebrity couples, two new pairs and one on-
again, off-again duo.

Get  the  Latest  Celebrity  News  on
Blake Shelton and Gwen Stefani
Blake Shelton and Gwen Stefani : When it was announced that
Gwen  Stefani  and  Gavin  Rossdale  were  getting  a  celebrity
divorce, it wasn’t a big surprise. Throughout their marriage,
there  were  cheating  rumors  on  Rosedale’s  end  —  and  where
there’s smoke, there tends to be fire. Good for Stefani for
doing what she needed to do to get out of their marriage and
get on with her life. Besides, she’s as hot as ever; she will
land another lover…which brings us to her new romance with
Blake Shelton.

Related  Link:  Gwen  Stefani  Drops  New  Music  Video  About
Celebrity Divorce
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If ever someone needed to have fun after ending a marriage,
it’s the pop star. Looks like Shelton is the right partner in
crime! I don’t see this relationship and love as a long-
lasting one though. It’s simply two people coming together to
heal as they put their marriages behind them. After Shelton,
Stefani will move on to a new guy who is a little younger and
wants to settle down.

Serena Williams and Alexis Ohanian: It seems like any man that
the tennis star speaks to for more than five minutes gets the
title of “boyfriend.” Currently, that man is Alexis Ohanian,
the co-founder of Reddit. Rumor has it that they were seen
holding hands after one of her workouts. However, I have to
ask:  Is  there  even  one  photo  of  this  celebrity
couple together? It’d be nice to have a little proof that they
have been in the same room at the same time! Unfortunately,
Williams tends to keep her personal life to herself, so it may
a while before we get the true scoop on this pair.

This relationship looks like a casual one, though it could
very easily turn out to be the real deal. They’re both at the
top  of  their  field;  they  both  have  their  own  money;  and
they’re both good-looking. It’s a grand slam.

Shoshi’s  Prediction  for  Celebrity
Exes Nicole Scherzinger and Lewis
Hamilton
Nicole Scherzinger and Lewis Hamilton: These two make one hot
famous couple. When they walk a red carpet, people have to fan
themselves. That being said, it’s not all hearts and flowers
between them. They have broken up and gotten back together so
many times that they probably don’t know which date to use as
their anniversary.

Related Link: Nicole Scherzinger and Lewis Hamilton Become
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Celebrity Exes Again

Besides their six-year age difference, there seems to be a lot
of  physical distance. Scherzinger lives in Los Angeles, while
Hamilton lives in Monaco. It’s being said that the distance is
causing a strain on the relationship and love. Plus, there’s
the fact that Hamilton won’t marry Scherzinger. Put all of
that together, and it screams hot mess.

One of them is going to have to put an end to all of the
celebrity break-ups and make-ups. From what I see, it will
have to be Scherzinger. It looks like they want different
things from their relationship. If no one is willing to move
to make this relationship work, it doesn’t stand a chance.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Khloe Kardashian, Olivia Munn
and Ciara
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By Shoshi

Want the latest celebrity news and romance gossip? Recently,
these  famous  couples  have  made  headlines  for  their
relationships  and  love,  whether  it  be  Khloe  Kardashian’s
rekindled  celebrity  marriage,  Olivia  Munn’s  soon-to-be
troubled  romance,  or  Ciara’s  new  beau.  Check  out  my
predictions for the three celebrity couples below and find out
what’s next in their love lives!

Celebrity  Gossip  Around  These
Celebrity Couples
Khloe Kardashian and Lamar Odom: I was not surprised that
Kardashian and Odom put their divorce on hold. I called it
before Odom woke up. According to the ladies at the Love
Ranch, Odom didn’t sleep with either one of them. Maybe he was
too  busy  popping  pills?  There’s  so  much  criticism  online
because Kardashian has decided to take him back, especially
since he happened to be in a brothel. But remember, it’s not
like he slipped out of the house to go to the Love Ranch. They
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were in the process of a divorce so he was doing his thing and
she was doing hers. Will this celebrity couple last is the
biggest question circling around them. At this moment, when I
look  at  their  relationship  the  answer  is  yes.  There’s  a
different energy around Khloe and Lamar than when they were
married  the  first  time  around.  Right  now,  it’s  about  two
people  who  love  and  need  each  other,  money  and  celebrity
status aside. I hope that they make it. There is no reason why
they  can’t  have  a  healthy  relationship.  For  it  to  work,
these two will have to keep things private. That includes
keeping Kris Jenner out of their business. This time around I
see that Kardashian is strong enough to tell her mother to
stay out of her business. She knows what her life is like
without Lamar and she would prefer to have him in it.

Related Link: Khloe Kardashian and Lamar Odom Are Throwing Out
Celebrity Divorce Case

Olivia  Munn  and  Aaron  Rodgers:  This  is  an  interesting
relationship, one that looks a bit unbalanced. Rodgers credits
Munn for supporting him and putting some of her goals on hold
for him. Meanwhile Munn credits Rodgers for helping her to be
in  better  shape.  It’s  good  that  they’re  aware  of  their
dynamic. Right now things are okay between these two, but as
time goes on, there will be friction. Rodgers is getting more
out of this relationship than Munn, which will eventually
become a sore point. At the beginning of a relationship is
when you set the stage for the give and take. This will not be
an equal relationship when it comes to career. There is also
something shady about Rodgers that will come to light in the
long run. It looks like he has marriage on his mind as does
Munn. Sometimes a woman gives things up to get a ring, which
is her choice. Hopefully that decision doesn’t eventually cost
her a booming career and a relationship.

Related Link: Aaron Rodgers Gushes Over Celebrity Relationship
with Olivia Munn
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Ciara and Russell Wilson: When Ciara and Wilson were seen
together  there  were  whispers  of  it  not  being  a  real
relationship. It was suggested that the two were only together
for the cameras. Now that it has been more than a few months,
the fans are not happy about Ciara being in the picture. The
Seattle Seahawks haven’t been having the best football season,
which has the fans saying that Ciara is nothing but bad luck.
Sports teams have always been superstitious, which is why most
of them have a psychic on call. While Ciara is probably not
the reason the Seahawks can’t get it together on the field,
she should fall back a bit at the games. She should stay in
the box seats away from the stands and the fans. It might even
be good if she just watches the game at home. Since players
are superstitious when it comes to games, it would be a shame
if Wilson starts believing what people are saying. These two
have similar values and want the same thing in a relationship.
This relationship has a good chance of ending up in marriage
if they continue in the direction they’re going in.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
George Clooney, Kylie Jenner
and Sandra Bullock
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By Shoshi

Want the latest celebrity news and romance gossip? Then you’ve
come to the right place! Recently, these famous couples have
made headlines for their relationships and love, whether it be
George Clooney’s celebrity marriage, Kylie Jenner’s budding
romance,  or  Sandra  Bullock’s  new  beau.  Check  out  my
predictions for the three celebrity couples below and find out
what’s next in their love lives!

The  Latest  Celebrity  News  and
Celebrity Couple Predictions
George Clooney and Amal Clooney: What can one say about George
and Amal? They seem to be on top of the world. As they travel
the world walking hand and hand, the media cannot get enough
of this celebrity couple. Since there doesn’t seem to be any
real drama in their relationship and love, the media is trying
to stir something up. Most of the criticism is focused on
Amal. Some say she dresses tacky, while others accused her law
firm of giving her the high profile accounts, because she is
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married  to  George  Clooney.  Nevermind  that  she’s  highly
qualified to take on any case thrown her way. I love Amal and
think that she’s great for George. I still say that from the
beginning their celebrity marriage was for calculated reasons
versus simply love. Those reasons may never be known to the
rest of us, because it looks like they know how to keep their
mouths  shut.  This  couple  is  working  out  fine  even  though
Clooney is starting to look much older when he stands next to
his lovely wife. Let’s just say Clooney met a woman who know
hows to ride or die.

Related Link: George Clooney Jokes About Celebrity Marriage:
‘They Said It Wouldn’t Last’

Kylie Jenner and Tyga: This relationship has disaster written
all over it. Are they in love? It looks more like lust than
love to me. At this point it’s hard to know who’s using who.
Tyga is getting a boost in his career from being with a
Jenner, while who knows exactly what Jenner is getting from
being with him. It all seems like a carefully orchestrated
relationship  put  together  by  the  puppetmaster,  Kris
Jenner. Don’t believe the engagement rumors. This relationship
is going to run its course and end as dramatically as it
began. Right now, what remains to be seen is who will get
tired of who first. Right now, my money is on Jenner because
she has the upper-hand.

Related Link: Famous Couple Kylie Jenner and Tyga Make Funny
Snapchat Videos

Sandra Bullock and Bryan Randall: There are rumors flying
everywhere  that  Sandra  Bullock  is  dating  model  and
photographer, Bryan Randall.  Before you get all excited about
this news, hold on a minute, When did a dinner date start to
mean that someone is in a relationship? I would love to see
Bullock find love, but it’s time to stop assuming she’s in a
relationship with every single man she talks to. That being
said, Randall has a bit of a criminal past and we all know how
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Bullock loves bad boys. I don’t see a romance with Randall
having any staying power. Right now, she is just dipping her
toe back into the dating scene. The main concern on her mind
is having a good influence around for her son, Louis. Randall
is a “meh” choice for Bullock. He’s fine for testing out her
flirting moves, but she should definitely keep her options
open. Bullock needs to take dating tips from some of the other
women in Hollywood.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Jennifer  Aniston,  Caitlyn
Jenner and Elizabeth Olsen
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By
Shoshi

The  latest  celebrity  news  has  been  brimming  with
romance  gossip.  Recently,  these  famous  couples  have  made
headlines for their relationships and love, whether it be
Jennifer Aniston’s secret celebrity wedding, Caitlyn Jenner’s
budding romance, or Elizabeth Olsen’s new beau. Check out my
predictions for the three celebrity couples below and find out
what’s next in their love lives!

Celebrity  Couple  Predictions  and
the Latest Celebrity News
Jennifer  Aniston  and  Justin  Theroux:  Fans  of  Jennifer
Aniston let out sighs of relief when it was announced that
she finally married Justin Theroux. We were all wondering
if this marriage was ever going to happen! Now that the two
have  walked  down  the  aisle,  the  media  can  finally  stop
making the actress look pathetic when it comes to love. I
never believed that she was as miserable as people wanted her
to be. She dated quite a few cuties along the way — why should
she have to settle down?
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As a relationship expert, I see good energy for this celebrity
couple. Everything should work out if they are committed to
making their marriage work when they hit bumpy times. Soon,
there will be celebrity break-up rumors, but pay no attention
to them.

Theroux has seen a dramatic upgrade in his living situation
since he started dating Aniston. That is not to say his bank
account is anything to side eye. When it comes to money, the
Friends  alum  is  clearly  the  one  with  more.  I  see  a  big
prenuptial agreement in place if this marriage ever takes a
turn for the worse. It looks like there is a cheating clause,
which  is  ironic  since  it  is  speculated  that  Aniston  may
have swooped in on Theroux when he was in a relationship. All
the best to these two! May that prenup gather dust and never
be used.

Related Link: Find Out Why Newlyweds Jennifer Aniston and
Justin Theroux Decided to Celebrate Celebrity Marriage

Caitlyn Jenner and Candis Cayne: Caitlyn Jenner has faced her
share of relationships rumors. Now, everyone wants to know who
she will date: men or women, maybe even both. All eyes are
currently on the relationship that she has with Candis Cayne.
Are they dating or not? As I take a look at these two, what I
see is really close friendship. At least for now. You know how
things in the Kardashian world can change! Jenner can learn
from Cayne as well as talk to her about things that her family
cannot understand. That being said, like most people who are
brought into the Kardashian mix, Cayne is benefiting from
being Jenner’s best girlfriend. It is a win-win situation for
both of them. Just don’t look for them to step out as a famous
couple. It’s unfortunate — they would be so hot together!

Related Link: Celebrity News: Caitlyn Jenner Addresses Candis
Cayne Dating Rumors on ‘I Am Cait’

Elizabeth Olsen and Tom Hiddleston: It looks like Mary Kate

http://cupidspulse.com/99046/why-newlyweds-jennifer-aniston-justin-theroux-celebrity-marriage/
http://cupidspulse.com/99046/why-newlyweds-jennifer-aniston-justin-theroux-celebrity-marriage/
http://cupidspulse.com/87023/bruce-jenner/
http://cupidspulse.com/98426/celebrity-news-caitlyn-jenner-dating-rumors-candis-cayne/
http://cupidspulse.com/98426/celebrity-news-caitlyn-jenner-dating-rumors-candis-cayne/


and Ashley Olsen’s little sister Elizabeth is dating British
actor Tom Hiddleston. The two haven’t confirmed that they’re
dating, but photos are showing that they seem pretty darn
close. The alleged famous couple met while playing husband and
wife on the set of I Saw The Light, a movie about Hank and
Audrey Williams. While they make a good-looking pair, it looks
like it will only be a casual romance. Olsen broke up with her
fiancé  at  the  beginning  of  this  year,  and  a
serious relationship is not on her mind right now. She wants
to have a bit fun instead. As for Hiddleston? He is becoming
hot in the business, so he will add a few gorgeous starlets to
his little black book to fit right in with the other eligible
bachelors in Hollywood.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Prince  Harry,  Ryan  Seacrest
and Vanessa Williams
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By
Shoshi

If you’re looking for the latest celebrity news, then you’ve
come to the right place! Recently, these famous couples have
made headlines for two new romances and a Fourth of July
wedding. Read on for my celebrity couple predictions!

A Royal Celebrity Couple Prediction
Prince Harry and Jenna Coleman: Rumor has it it that Prince
Harry is dating Dr. Who actress Jenna Coleman. They were seen
getting cozy…but that doesn’t mean much. If I was in the same
room as Prince Harry, I’d be trying to get cozy with him too!
It’s  been  said  that  the  prince  has  been  thinking  about
settling down, which means that every woman he’s seen speaking
to for longer than a second will be called “wife material.”

As for his relationship with Coleman, it’s a nice flirtation.
She  is  cute  and  laid-back  enough,  but  she  won’t  be  his
princess. Cressida Bonas would have a better chance of Harry
putting a ring on it. However, she shouldn’t hold her breathe
either.
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While Prince Harry and his big brother Prince William are like
night and day, Harry has paid close attention to the celebrity
marriage of William and Kate, and he wants a similar love in
his life. The woman that will steal Prince Harry’s heart is
someone who loves life just as much as him. I don’t see that
he has met The One yet, but when he does, it will be a quick
courtship.

Related Link: Prince Harry Is Caught Romancing Potential New
Celebrity Love Jenna Coleman

Ryan Seacrest and Hilary Cruz: Is it ever a surprise anymore
when Ryan Seacrest starts dating a younger beautiful woman?
It’s like he picked up where George Clooney left off! The new
love interest in his life is former Miss Teen USA and actress
Hilary Cruz. Don’t knock yourself out trying to remember what
movies she’s been in — there are about three acting credits to
her name. Recently, the two were spotted at the airport right
before they hit a yacht in the South of France. Sources say
that Seacrest is smitten. I would say what 40-year-old man
isn’t smitten with a hot 26-year-old who wants to be with him?

I would love to report that the television personality has met
the love of his life, but it looks like just another notch on
his belt. Their relationship is a casual one, but they both
will benefit from it: Seacrest gets a gorgeous woman on his
arm among other things (if you know what I mean), while Cruz
gets her name in the press. A win-win!

Related Link: New Celebrity Love: Ryan Seacrest Is Dating
Former Miss Teen USA Hilary Cruz

Vanessa  Williams  Celebrates  Her
Celebrity Marriage
Vanessa  Williams  and  Jim  Skrip:  The  ever-stunning  Vanessa
Williams married Jim Skrip on the Fourth of July. Now, that is
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one  way  to  never  forget  an  anniversary!  It  is  the  third
celebrity marriage for the actress, and it looks like three
times is the charm. There isn’t much information about Skrip
online. The celebrity couple met on a trip to Egypt, and they
dated for about a year before getting hitched. Let’s just say
that they have a grown folks relationships: no games, age-
appropriate, and willing to do what they have to do to make
it work. From looking at their photos, they look pretty happy
together. After being in two marriages that didn’t work out,
this one should last for Williams. Congratulations to the
newlyweds!

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Leighton  Meester,  Sofia
Vergara and Taylor Swift
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By
Shoshi

The  latest  celebrity  news  has  been  filled  with  juicy
relationship  gossip,  including  a  celebrity  pregnancy
announcement, a famous couple prepping for their celebrity
wedding, and a singer finally settling down. Check out my
predictions for the three celebrity couples below and find out
what’s next in their relationships and love lives!

Latest Celebrity News About Three
Celebrity Couples
Leighton Meester and Adam Brody: It was recently announced
that Leighton Meester and Adam Brody are expecting their first
celebrity baby together, sending Gossip Girl and The O.C. fans
into a tizzy. I predict that their little bundle of joy will
be a very cute baby, though one doesn’t have to be a psychic
to see that.

Related  Link:  Celebrity  News:  Leighton  Meester  Says  She’s
Never Been Dumped
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I  have  to  admit  that  I  see  something  in  their  celebrity
marriage that says that this famous couple won’t be together
for the long haul — that’s something that I’ve noticed since
they first got married. What I see could also be a rough patch
down the road that leads to a little time apart; they may find
their  way  back  to  each  other.  Only  time  will  reveal  the
outcome of this relationship and love!

This celebrity couple has let it be known that they want a
bunch of kids, and I see four children circling Meester. Once
this baby comes, it’s possible that the actress will focus on
being a mother for a while — a bummer to her fans but a bonus
to her baby.

Sofia Vergara and Joe Manganiello: I can’t help but still give
this famous couple the side eye. For some reason, I keep
seeing Vergara and Manganiello thrown together for publicity
purposes. My psychic juices say “staged.” While they make one
dynamite-looking couple, there is something that is a bit off
about them. Their body language doesn’t read like a couple
crazy  in  love.  Maybe  the  need  for  companionship  is  what
brought them together.

Now, Vergara is saying that she would like to have celebrity
babies with Manganiello, even though she previously said that
having more kids was not a priority. I don’t see any more kids
in her future, at least not any that she’ll give birth to.
Until Vergara and Manganiello walk down the aisle together, I
can’t see them as a serious pair. If they do go through with
it, their celebrity marriage will be short-lived. May they
prove me wrong! I do wish them the best.

Related Link: Rumored Celebrity Couple Taylor Swift and Calvin
Harris Kiss and Hug at 2015 Billboard Awards

Taylor Swift and Calvin Harris: I love to see Taylor Swift
stepping out with her new man, DJ and music producer Calvin
Harris. They make a nice-looking couple. Harris is known for
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being  a  bit  of  a  playboy,  but  it  looks  like  things  are
progressing well with the songstress. Cheating rumors have
surfaced over the past few days — and they won’t be the last
ones. We can expect more gossip and women throwing themselves
at Harris because they want to cause trouble between him and
Swift.

When I first saw them together, I didn’t see this relationship
lasting for more than a few minutes, but it looks like the
tide has turned. In fact, it seems like it could go longer
than  most  of  Swift’s  romances.  As  you  probably  know,  the
singer’s past relationships have lasted for about ten minutes,
and people have often wondered why she can’t seem to keep a
man around. I see Swift and Harris in a relationship for about
a year and a half to two years. I don’t see wedding bells, but
you can expect for Swift to write nice songs about her new
guy.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Bobby Flay, Robert Pattinson
and Miley Cyrus
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By
Shoshi

The  latest  celebrity  news  has  been  filled  with  hot
relationship gossip, including a celebrity marriage coming to
an end, a famous couple finding true love, and a pop star who
won’t be settling down any time soon. Check out my predictions
for the three celebrity couples below and find out what’s next
in their relationships and love lives!

Latest Celebrity News About Three
Celebrity Couples
Bobby Flay and Stephanie March: It looks like the celebrity
marriage of Chef Bobby Flay and actress Stephanie March is
going up in flames. On television, Flay seems like a nice guy,
especially when he’s standing behind the grill wearing an
apron. On the flipside of that, I have only heard negative
things about him that make him sound like a real douche (for
lack of a better word). Therefore, some of the claims about
him from March are no surprise. If memory serves me right, she
left acting to help him with his restaurants.
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A  “close  source”  to  him  says  he’s  heartbroken  about  his
celebrity divorce. When I look at this relationship and love,
it looks like he can’t get out of it soon enough. Word on the
street is that March is not happy with the prenup. Of course,
she isn’t! When you’re in love, money doesn’t matter as much,
but when the love is over, you want to take them for all that
you can. That doesn’t make her a bad person; it makes her
human. I see other female energy around Flay. I’m not saying
he has a mistress, but maybe he put his utensils in someone
else’s kitchen, if you know what I mean.

Related Link: Bobby Flay Helps January Jones After a Hit-And-
Run Accident

Robert Pattinson and FKA Twigs: Word on the streets is that
singer FKA Twigs and actor Robert Pattinson are engaged. One
thing’s  for  sure:  Pattinson  never  looked  so  happy  until
this whirlwind celebrity romance. If you look back at some of
his photos when he was with Kristen Stewart, he looked a bit
miserable.

This famous couple is on a roll and won’t be slowing down
anytime  soon.  They  are  both  equally  invested  in  their
relationship and love, and I see them going to the chapel and
getting married soon. Pattinson knew that she was The One
immediately.  When  a  man  finds  what  he  is  looking  for,
he doesn’t waste time. They could tie the knot by the end of
this year. There is also a bit of baby energy swirling around
these two. Within the first year of their celebrity marriage,
a little girl just might show up.

Related Link: April Fools? T-Pain Says Famous Couple Robert
Pattinson and FKA Twigs Are Engaged

Miley  Cyrus  Will  Not  Announce
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Celebrity Engagement Anytime Soon
Miley Cyrus and Patrick Schwarzenegger: Where do I begin with
this  celebrity  relationship?  It  seems  like  Patrick
Schwarzenegger has been spending more time with his “friends”
than with Miley Cyrus. Does he only know women?  I don’t see
this relationship ever getting serious. If it does, Cyrus will
always be questioning what he is doing with his so-called
friends. It’s not that Schwarzenegger should stop having women
friends, but does he have to always look so cuddly with all of
them?

Schwarzenegger doesn’t seem to want to settle down at all,
and Cyrus isn’t ready to be married with kids either. They
have a relationship that is kind of like the ones you may have
had in high school, where the loves lines are always kind of
blurry.

For now, the two of them are getting what they need from each
other: some fun and frolic. No need to wait for a celebrity
engagement announcement from them. This will fizzle out sooner
rather than later. The next guy Cyrus dates will be a long-
term relationship. As for Schwarzenegger, until he falls in
love, he will go through girlfriend after girlfriend.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
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Gabrielle  Union,  Kourtney
Kardashian and Lady Gaga

By Sho
shi

The  latest  celebrity  news  has  been  filled  with  hot
relationship gossip, including newlyweds dealing with marriage
drama,  reality TV stars facing cheating rumors (again), and a
private pair celebrating their celebrity engagement. Check out
my predictions for the three celebrity couples below and find
out what’s next in their relationships and love!

Latest Celebrity News About Three
Popular Celebrity Couples
Gabrielle Union and Dwayne Wade: The word on the street is
that  the  actress  and  Miami  Heat  star  may  not  be  legally
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married. Somehow, their marriage license was never filed with
the state court. The lovebirds did obtain a license, so it’s a
mystery why it wasn’t signed and sent back to the county
within the 10 day period. Technically, the celebrity couple
is married, but if there are any legal issues, the lack of a
marriage license could cause trouble in the long run.

I agree with the theory that they didn’t file the license so
that, if things in their celebrity relationship take a bad
turn, neither one of them can go after each’s other bank
account. Unfortunately, I don’t see this marriage lasting.
Right now, they’re in the honeymoon stage. Union appears to be
way more into their relationship and love than Wade. Sure,
he’s enjoying it right now, but when the pixie dust wears
off, pay attention to the press. He’ll be accused of having a
side chick. After all, he’s consistently gotten away with
being a cheater — why stop now?

Related Link: Celebrity Couple Gabrielle Union and Dwayne Wade
Signed Prenup

Kourtney Kardashian and Scott Disick: Every day, new celebrity
gossip  circles  around  the  Kardashians.  The  most  recent
celebrity  cheating  rumor  is  that  Disick  is  hooking  up
with younger sister Kylie Jenner. This isn’t true, as the
father of three isn’t looking at Jenner in a romantic way.
However, he is close to her because he feels like he can talk
to her. This could be trouble in the long run if he and
Kardashian continue to have communication problems. It’s true
that Disick can be a bit of a bad boy with his drinking and
partying, but that doesn’t make him a cheater.

People keep wondering when this celebrity couple will get
married. Up until now, a celebrity marriage hasn’t mattered to
the  oldest  Kardashian  sister.  I  do  see  a  shift  in  what
she wants though. The pair has been together since 2006, and
three kids later, she is reconsidering getting hitched (as you
may  recall,  she  previously  said  no  to  Disick’s  proposals
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twice).

Out  of  all  of  the  Kardashian  sisters,  she  has  the  best
relationship and love. Yes, even better than Kim Kardashian
and Kanye West! It’s true that Disick could turn his partying
down a bit, but he does support her and help with the kids. At
one point, he wanted them to move to New York City. That would
be the best thing for their relationship. They need to get out
of  that  crazy  Kardashian  compound,  or  it  could  tear  them
apart.

Related Link: Kourtney Kardashian Feels “Blessed” After Birth
of Third Child

Lady  Gaga  Celebrates  Celebrity
Engagement
Lady Gaga and Taylor Kinney: On Valentine’s Day, the Chicago
Fire actor put a ring on it! It’s no surprise that the pop
star said yes to her longtime love’s proposal and shared the
good  news  with  her  Little  Monsters  on  social  media.  The
pair  has  been  dating  since  2011  after  Kinney  appeared  in
Gaga’s video “You and I.” This famous couple has a wonderful
energy around them, and they are a very good match. . Kinney
helps to keep her grounded, while Gaga adds spice to his life.
While they are both in the entertainment business, family
comes first.

It will be interesting to see how Lady Gaga reinvents herself
after she gets married. We will definitely see a different
version of the songstress! I also see baby energy circling
around them. Having kids is a priority, though they may wait
until they are married for a year  to start trying for a
bundle of joy. I see their firstborn being a little girl
and baby number two being a boy.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.
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What celebrity couple do you want to see predictions for next?
Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Helena Bonham Carter, Cameron
Diaz and Chris Brown

By
Shoshi

With the new year finally here, there’s bound to be a lot of
exciting celebrity couple news for us to digest! Here are my
predictions for three pairs who are currently popular in the
media:
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Helena Bonham Carter and Tim Burton: After thirteen years
together, Helena Bonham Carter and Tim Burton have separated.
The couple actually split earlier this year, and this news is
just now coming out. In what appears to be one of the more
amicable splits in Hollywood, they are staying friends because
they have two children together.

This separation shouldn’t come as such a surprise. About a
year ago, Burton was seen with a mystery blonde and accused of
cheating. While he may not have been cheating, where there is
smoke, there tends to be fire.

So  what’s  next?  Burton  will  attempt  to  make  some  movies
without Bonham Carter, but that won’t last for long. He will
bring her back to his films. Even though they are no longer
together, she is still his muse. Look for Bonham Carter to
have a new boyfriend soon — a younger actor, someone who will
be quite shocking. Let’s not forgot that, while she is quirky,
she  is  an  attractive  woman.  Her  brilliance,  beauty,  and
different appeal will keep the stud very interested.

Related Link: Cameron Diaz and Benji Madden Are Engaged

Cameron Diaz and Benji Madden: The latest celebrity couple
that is rumored to be getting married is Cameron Diaz and
Benji Madden. Depending on what news source you believe, the
two of them will be skipping down the aisle and having a baby
as soon as possible.

This is a very interesting pair. When I take a look at their
love energy, it isn’t so cut and dry. It is not clear what
will happen between them. This could be due to the fact that
they are still trying to figure it all out. I do see problems
for them down the road unless Diaz is more open to change in
their relationship. She is a very independent woman. Let’s
just say that she is just fine without a man by her side. Some
of that reasoning is because she has had no problem getting
one; the issue is finding a guy that she wants to keep.
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I wish this couple the best. Baby energy is circling Diaz, and
she will make a great mom. Let’s cross our fingers that Madden
keeps Diaz interested, or this relationship may not last long.

Related Link: Chris Brown Says Karrueche Tran Dated Drake and
Didn’t Visit Him in Jail

Chris  Brown  and  Karrueche  Tran:  Recently,  the
rapper proclaimed that he was single and went off about his
ex-girlfriend dating Drake behind his back when he was in
jail. It appears that it was all in his mind though. According
to Drake, Tran’s small bottom is not big enough for him to
look at her twice. In case you didn’t know, Drake loves a big
booty on his woman.

Just when you thought they were finally over, it looks like
Brown and Tran may be back on again. They were spotted all
cuddled up at a club. One has to wonder if Brown will be able
to have a healthy relationship. He has been diagnosed with
bipolar disorder, which seems to be affecting some of his
choices. Tran may want to stand by her man, but she’s enabling
him to treat her any way that he wants — which is never good!

This relationship will continue to be filled with drama. The
on-and-off  love  will  continue  until  Tran  says  “enough  is
enough” and moves on to get herself a new man to settle down
with.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

What celebrity couple do you want to see predictions for next?
Tell us in the comments below!
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Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Kris  Jenner,  Neil  Patrick
Harris and Rachel Bilson

By
Shoshi

For today’s celebrity couple predictions, we’re looking at
three very different but seemingly happy couples. One pair of
new  lovers  is  all  wrapped  up  in  each  other  despite
receiving their fair share of speculation from the public;
another duo is thriving in their marriage and family; and the
last couple is celebrating the recent birth of their first
child.

Kris Jenner and Corey Gamble: Raise your hand if you believe
that this is a real relationship. From the moment I saw these
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two together, the word “staged” came into my psychic radar. In
fact, the best way to summarize this relationship is “staging
with benefits.”  Don’t get me wrong: Jenner is an attractive
woman and still has it going on. Of course, she could cougar
it up better than anyone — I even expect that from her at this
point! There just seems to be calculation around this so-
called relationship. All we really know about Gamble so far is
that he works with Justin Bieber’s manager, Scooter Braun.

Do not be surprised if you find out that Gamble is about to
drop an album or he wants to start his own management firm.
Better yet, he could partner with Jenner’s empire. Either way,
he wins because he is not only getting the attention he wants
but has a sugar mama to play with until this hot mess is done.

Related Link: Khloe Kardashian Approves of Kris Jenner’s New
Beau Corey Gamble

Neil  Patrick  Harris  and  David  Burtka:  I  might  be  biased
because I love the former How I Met Your Mother star and adore
his relationship with Burtka. They seem to really love and
respect each other, though I always wondered how Burtka felt
about giving up his career — or shall I say changing his
career — to accommodate Harris, who was more successful.

In case you didn’t know, the couple got married in September
and then moved to New York City with their two adorable twins.
They are being open about the fact that Burtka was rather
miserable in Los Angeles. Now in NYC, he’s feeling like his
happy self again.

These two are stronger than ever. Both will be able to have an
identity, something Burtka struggled with in LA. Burtka will
do a lot of theater, while Harris, of course, will host the
Oscars. I also see that Harris will be on a television show
that’s based in NYC. Money is not an issue for them anymore,
so they will be able to work or not work when they choose.
Their family will remain a priority. The twins will flourish
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in NYC as well. All is moving in the right direction for the
Harris-Burtka family!

Related  Link:  Neil  Patrick  Harris  and  David  Burtka  Share
Italian Wedding Photo

Rachel Bilson and Hayden Christensen: These two actors just
welcomed their daughter Briar Rose into the world. This little
bundle of joy should turn out to be quite a cutie considering
that both of her parents are lookers! But what is really going
on  with  this  couple?  They’re  not  married  but  have  been
together  longer  than  many  celebrity  couples.  They  started
dating in 2007, got engaged in 2008, broke up in 2010, and got
back together only three months later. Now, they have a baby,
which is a game changer.

I predict that Bilson and Christensen will get married and
that we will be the last to know about it. They’ll invite some
family and close friends to brunch or a party, and then a
minister will drop in to officiate their wedding. I can see
Bilson  casually  mentioning  on  a  talk  show  that  she’s
married. Parenthood will change this couple for the better,
making them stronger. The Hart of Dixie actress is always
going to be the breadwinner between the two of them, thanks to
her successful TV career and being a spokesperson for numerous
products.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
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Ashlee  Simpson,  Khloe
Kardashian and Mama June

By Sho
shi

For today’s celebrity couple predictions, we’re looking at
three pairs who are in various stages of a relationship: one
set of newlyweds, one rebound relationship, and one surprise
split.

Ashlee Simpson and Evan Ross: When it was first announced that
the former pop princess was engaged to the son of songstress
Diana Ross, nobody thought the marriage would actually happen.
Some wondered why the 26-year-old Ross was hitching himself to
a single mother instead of going out and sowing his wild oats.
Despite the naysayers, the wedding took place earlier this
summer in Connecticut.

https://cupidspulse.com/80995/celebrity-couple-predictions-ashlee-simpson-khloe-kardashian/
https://cupidspulse.com/80995/celebrity-couple-predictions-ashlee-simpson-khloe-kardashian/
http://about.me/yolandashoshana
http://about.me/yolandashoshana


What I think some people forget is Ross has probably seen and
done a lot in his two and a half decades, far more than any of
us may do in our lifetime. For Simpson, this is her second go
at walking down the aisle; be sure that she learned a thing or
two on how to make a marriage work.

The newlyweds will give this marriage a good run. They have
great  chemistry  and  look  very  happy  together.  Around  the
beginning of the year, expect a baby announcement from them; I
see  a  beautiful  daughter  in  their  future.  Family  is  very
important  to  the  both  of  them  and  will  always  be  their
priority.

Related Link: Ashlee Simpson Ties the Knot with Evan Ross at
Diana Ross’ Estate

Khloe Kardashian and The Game: If I had to be stuck in an
elevator with a Kardashian sister, it would be Khloe. She has
always  been  the  one  Kardashian  who  speaks  in  complete
sentences and makes pretty good decisions — that is, until she
started  dating  rapper  French  Montana.  Finally,  her
relationship with him is over, a rebound love that lasted far
too long. Now, the reality star is back to spending some
quality time with rapper The Game. He seems to be her go-to
guy after every break-up.

These two look like way more than just friends sitting around
having tea. They are a good example of friends with a lot of
benefits. It’s kind of a shame that they’re in such different
places when it comes to what they want in a relationship. They
would be good for each other, and they understand each other
on many different levels.

It would suit Kardashian to take time away from dating to be
able to truly heal from her divorce from Lamar Odom. It would
be the best way for her to get grounded and figure out what
she really wants in a relationship. Hopefully, she gets it
together soon and can have the marriage and baby that she
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desires.

Related Link: Khloe Kardashian Says French Montana is Too
Needy

Mama June and Sugar Bear: The separation of reality TV stars
Mama June and Sugar Bear came as quite a shock. Honey Boo
Boo’s mom thinks that her husband has been cheating on her, so
she kicked him out of the house. Turns out, he has been
creating profiles on dating sites such as PlentyOfFish.com.
Who knew that he was such a stud?

Mama June has taken off her wedding ring and let it be known
that the two of them are taking some time apart to figure
things  out.  I  predict  that  she’ll  get  a  little
makeover and spruce herself up a bit — nothing too glamorous
but something new for her. She will even test the dating scene
to see what comes her way.

At this time, it’s unclear if their relationship will work
out. The time away from each other will do them good. Mama
June will actually enjoy being single, while Sugar Bear will
miss having his family around. After all, sometimes, you don’t
know what you have until it’s gone.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Sofia  Vergara,  Charlize
Theron and Zac Efron
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By Sho
shi

For today’s celebrity couple predictions, we’re looking at one
pair  that  caused  speculation  as  merely  a  rebound,  one
that sparked initial doubt from the public but may turn out to
be the real thing, and one that’s still in the first stages
but looks promising.

Sofia Vergara and Joe Manganiello: When Sofia Vergara was
first spotted getting up close and personal with True Blood
star Joe Manganiello, they were declared the hottest couple in
Hollywood. Within minutes, Kimye got dethroned as the “It”
couple and became yesterday’s news.

These two actors make an interesting match. On paper, they’re
a ten — with their looks, money, charm, and success. However,
their relationship doesn’t look like it has lasting power. As
a matter of fact, it looks more like a publicity move. This
isn’t to say that Vergara and Manganiello don’t enjoy each
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other’s company, but it benefits both of them to be seen
together.

Vergara is not about to get serious with anyone. She is still
getting over her relationship with her shady ex-fiancé. You
know the saying: The best way to get over a man is to get
under another one! Manganiello is the best kind of rebound guy
— totally hot and a lot of fun.

For now, this couple is just enjoying some time together and
making headlines. Don’t expect a wedding invitation from them
anytime soon though.

Related Link: Sofia Vergara and Joe Manganiello Pack on PDA on
Double Date

Charlize Theron and Sean Penn: Could it be that bad boy Sean
Penn has actually been calmed down by love? Throughout the
years,  the  actor  has  made  headlines  for  his  turbulent
relationships with Madonna and Robin Wright Penn. While he was
married to Wright Penn for fourteen years, they separated
numerous times, which  eventually ended in divorce.

The first few times that Penn was spotted with Theron, it was
hard to believe since she normally dates the clean cut type.
Plus, she’s a single mother, so what would she be doing with
him? The media then assumed it would be a short-lived fling,
but now, it looks like this couple is headed down the alter.

For the first time in years, Penn actually looks happy. He is
smiling in pictures all of the time, something that was rarely
seen  before.  There  are  even  adorable  photos  of  him  with
Theron’s adopted son, Jackson.

It  looks  like  the  marriage  rumors  could  be  very  valid.
However, if they do wed, it will be an intimate ceremony in
the fall. There will not be any big announcements, just the
two of them with friends and family.
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Related Link: Are Charlize Theron and Sean Penn Engaged? 

Zac Efron and Michelle Rodriguez: The first time the cameras
caught Zac Efron and Michelle Rodriguez  all over each over,
they were making out on a yacht. The last known relationship
that Rodriguez had was with model Cara Delevingne. At this
point, there has not been a statement that Efron and Rodriguez
are officially dating; however, the hot photos of them keep
coming.

When I look at what is going on between this duo, their
attraction to each other is mutual respect and support. While
the media keeps saying that it may be a bad idea for them to
be together, she may be just the thing that the actor needs.
If anyone can understand his drug addiction, it’s Rodriguez,
who has had issues with drugs herself.

For now, this relationship will stay low-profile, as it’s one
that  Efron  is  not  ready  to  share  with  the  world.  With
Rodriguez,  he  gets  to  be  exactly  who  he  is  without
any pressure, which is exactly what he wants right now.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Chrissy Teigen, Jessica Alba
and Eve
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By
Shoshi

For today’s post, let’s look at three celebrity couples with
happy and strong relationships — one twosome settling into
married life, one duo with two adorable daughters, and one
pair of newlyweds:

Chrissy Teigen and John Legend: This beautiful supermodel and
her husband are just simply one of the cutest couples in
entertainment. They were together for seven years before the
sexy singer put a ring on it, and now, the couple appears to
be blissfully married.

What makes these two work is that they allow each other to be
who they are. In case you haven’t noticed, Teigen is a bit of
a wild woman, while Legend is more reserved. It’s a great
balance  in  their  relationship,  and  there  is  a  wonderful
foundation of love and respect that keeps them going strong.

Baby  energy  is  swirling  around  Teigen,  so  expect  an
announcement that they will be welcoming a bundle of joy by
late September or early October. I keep seeing two babies
arriving at the same time, which could be a sign of twins.



Once Teigen starts to have kids, she will have a clothing line
for little ones, which will be a huge success around the
world. It will be such a hit that she will pretty much drop
modeling to focus on being an entrepreneur.

Related Link: John Legend is Engaged to Model Chrissy Teigen

Jessica Alba and Cash Warren: There are rumblings that this
pair are having marital troubles due to The Honest Company
founder  being  the  breadwinner.  They  met  on  the  set  of
Fantastic Four — she was the lead actress in the movie, while
he was a production assistant. At the time, Alba was the more
famous of the two, but who knew she would go from being a B-
list actress to a savvy entrepreneur and spokesperson?

Fans, rest easy: Alba and Warren are not separating or getting
a divorce. They are best friends and trust each other with
everything.  However,  there  is  a  some  tension  in  their
marriage. Warren is trying to figure out how to leave his mark
on  the  entertainment  business  by  being  known  as  more
than  “Jessica  Alba’s  husband.”

Luckily,  Warren  is  beginning  to  gain  some  ground  as  a
producer. He will end up producing a movie that gets him some
notoriety and even nominated for an award — and Alba will be
there right by his side, cheering him on. This couple will
continue to go strong.

Related Link: Jessica Alba and Cash Warren Celebrate Five-Year
Anniversary 

Eve and Maximillion Cooper: Eve is officially off the market!
This past weekend, she married her longtime boyfriend, Gumball
3000 entrepreneur Maximillion Cooper, in an intimate ceremony
in Ibiza, Spain. The two met at the Gumball 2010 rally when
Eve was a participant in the race, and they have been together
ever since.

While some may think that they’re an odd couple, they are a
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great  match.  Eve  became  really  clear  about  the  type  of
relationship that she wanted, and she made big changes in her
life for love, including moving to  London. Long story short,
girlfriend did what she had to do to get her dream guy. It can
also  be  said  that  the  singer  is  exactly  what  Cooper  was
looking for. After his first marriage ended, he wasn’t sure he
would get married again, but now, he cannot imagine his life
without Eve; she is his backbone.

Recently, the rapper formed her own label and released an
album, but all of that is going to take a backseat now.
She’s  going  to  focus  on  her  new  television  show  about
interracial  couples  and  getting  pregnant.  Cooper  has  four
children with ex-wife Julie Brangstrup, but Eve is so ready to
have a little one of her own with him. She also recently said
that her stepchildren want her to make them a brown baby
sister. A baby is indeed on the way but not until 2015.

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Mariah Carey, Mila Kunis and
Lupita Nyong’o

https://cupidspulse.com/74123/celebrity-couple-predictions-shoshi-mariah-carey-mila-kunis/
https://cupidspulse.com/74123/celebrity-couple-predictions-shoshi-mariah-carey-mila-kunis/
https://cupidspulse.com/74123/celebrity-couple-predictions-shoshi-mariah-carey-mila-kunis/


By Sho
shi

For  today’s  column,  let’s  take  a  look  at  three  celebrity
couples that are hot topics of relationship gossip — whether
it’s because of a whirlwind relationship that’s still going
strong, a seemingly-perfect twosome that recently announced
their engagement and pregnancy, or a possible new coupling:

Mariah Carey and Nick Cannon: Since the day these two got
together,  they’ve  made  headlines.  Their  quick  wedding  had
people predicting that they’d be divorced within months. Looks
like the critics were wrong — at least for now! This quirky
couple is celebrating six years of marriage yesterday.

Cannon has been very verbal about their sex life, even to the
degree that it can be too much information. Did we really need
to know that a lot of nookie is what keeps their relationship
alive? Carey is not always thrilled that her hubby shares
their marriage with the world. As a matter of fact, it’s
reported that she told him to stop talking about all of the
women he was with before her because she didn’t want to hear
about it anymore.

http://about.me/yolandashoshana
http://about.me/yolandashoshana


Even though there are a lot of questions that surround them,
this couple is a good fit. Since they started dating, Carey
has calmed down, while Cannon has grown up a bit. They both
enjoy adventures, so they always seem to be dressing up in
costumes or doing something fun with their twins. On the flip
slide, the songstress is not fond of the comic’s antics, which
causes some stress and strain on their marriage. There may
come a day when she is totally over his behavior, but it won’t
happen until their children are older.

Related Link: Mariah Carey and Nick Cannon: New Parents On
Their Anniversary!

Mila Kunis and Ashton Kutcher: This adorable couple originally
met while working on That 70’s Show where their characters,
Jackie and Kelso, dated and talked about having a baby. Looks
like the show predicted real life since they’re engaged with a
baby on the way!

All is looking good for the famous pair, and there shouldn’t
be any roadblocks before their upcoming wedding. The two of
them are just enjoying all of the good things in their lives.
They’re an ideal duo since they have the same values and are
both down-to-earth in their approach to life.

I do, however, see a bit of back-and-forth when it comes to
their prenuptial agreement. Kutcher’s divorce from Demi Moore
is still fresh on his mind, so he knows how things can go down
if a marriage ends. Other than sorting out these financial
details, everything is wonderful. From what I can see in their
relationship, their prenup will never need to be used.

Related Link: Mila Kunis and Ashton Kutcher Are Expecting!

Lupita  Nyong’o  and  Jared  Leto:  Recently  named  the  most
beautiful person in the world, it’s all good in the lovable
actress’s world. What exactly is going on in her dating life?
She’s extremely hot right now, so the men must be lining up to
see what she is all about. Nyong’o has been linked to Academy
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Award winner Jared Leto and rapper K’naan.

As much as I would love to see Nyong’o with Leto, it’s not
happening. It’s fun to see the actor flirt with Nyong’o, and
they would make such a gorgeous couple (can you imagine their
kids?), but it looks like the 12 Years a Slave star spends
more quality time with K’naan.

Nyong’o is not thinking about dating around right now. Besides
Leto, she gets attention from some of the best looking men in
Hollywood. As for those rumors saying that she is going to run
off and marry her rapper boyfriend, don’t believe them. The
spirits say that she’ll soon be dating a sexy Hollywood actor
who has been smitten with her for a while.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.
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